
IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY 

COLUMBIA GATEWAY URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY 

CITY OF THE DALLES 

August 12, 2008 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Urban Renewal Advisory Committee meeting of August 19, 
2008 is cancelled. The next scheduled meeting is September 16, 
2008. 

Have a safe and relaxing Labor Day! 
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